
6:30-7:00 pm 
Classroom Meet & Greet 

 
7:00-7:30 pm 

Program Overview & Financial Aid Seminar 
 

7:30-8:00 pm 
Application Process 

 
*In appreciation of your time, the $75 application 

fee will be waived for families of new students 
who submit an online application that day. 

i Meet our Administrative Team 
i Meet our Teachers 
i Experience Our Classrooms 
i Tour the Campus 
i Learn About Our Curriculum 
i Explore Financial Aid Options 
i Full Day Kindergarten Program 
i After School Care 
i Homeschool Bridge Program 
i Make New Friends 

Please register to visit at  https://signup.com/go/AQRpzeu. Thank you! 

SOUTH LANCASTER ACADEMY 
SERVE  *  LOVE   *  ACHIEVE 

180/198 George Hill Road, South Lancaster, MA 01561 * 978-368-8544 * 
www.mysla.org 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 31, 2021 
6:30-8:00 PM 

 
 

For new students entering grades P-12. 
For all prospective families considering SLA for the 2021-2022 school year.  

We encourage both students and parents to attend! 

South Lancaster Academy Invites You to… 

Experience SLA 

 

SOUTH  LANCASTER  ACADEMY 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Visitation 
Day 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
PRESCHOOL 

PRE-KINDERGARTEN 
KINDERGARTEN 

 
(Any grade level may come 

and visit) 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

APRIL 1, 2021 
8:00-11:30 AM 

 
180/198 George Hill Road 

South Lancaster, MA 01561 
www.mysla.org 

WE APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT AND                 
INTEREST IN CHRISTIAN EDUCATION! 

 

 COME MEET THE TEACHERS AND HAVE 
AN ENJOYABLE MORNING. 

 

 WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU!  

IF YOU ARE COMING, YOU MUST REGISTER! 
 

Please go to: https://signup.com/go/AQRpzeu.  
You can also call us at 978-368-8544. Thank you! 

Visitation Day is open to all  
students entering in grades         

Preschool, Pre-Kindergarten and     
Kindergarten who are interested in 

a Christian educational                
environment.           

 
  
  

Children turning 3 or 4 years old 
by September 30, (potty-trained is 

a must) are welcome to visit          
Preschool/Pre-Kindergarten. 

 

  
  

Children who will be 5 by          
September 30, are welcome to visit 

Kindergarten. 


